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I am strongly against this bill. As a surgical technologist who is certified, part of AST, 

and has an associates degree in surgical technology, it's not okay to allow this to 

happen. Also, the thought of someone who knows nothing of the job just walking in 

and learning is concerning. There is so much to learn before going into a hands on 

clinical setting- Especially when it comes to aseptic technique. We also have to know 

every step in 100's of surgical procedures. This will also bring down the average pay 

for us. We already barely get paid enough the way it is.  


